
Help plan the future of transit in 
western Placer County

Join the Conversation!

PCTPA invites you to participate in a public hearing to provide input 
on DRAFT Short Range Transit Plans (SRTPs). 
Join PCTPA on Wednesday, June 27 at 9:00 a.m. for a public hearing in the Placer 
County Board of Supervisors Chambers located at 175 Fulweiler Avenue in Auburn. 
PCTPA is updating SRTPs for the region’s transit operators:

•	 Auburn Transit
•	 Placer County Transit 
•	 Roseville Transit
•	 Western Placer Consolidated Transportation Services Agency

A SRTP is a planning document that presents the steps each local transit operator 
will take over the next seven years (2018-2025) to improve services and address 
operational and capital infrastructure, fare adjustments, institutional needs, and 
identify the revenues required to accomplish plan recommendations for the local 
fixed route transit system, commuter services and paratransit services. 
 
The comment period will be from June 15 through July 15. 
Review the draft documents and comment online:

www.pctpa.net/SRTPdraftplans

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 @ 9:00 a.m.
Placer County Board of Supervisors Chambers
175 Fulweiler Avenue
Auburn, CA 95603


